
1

Craig, Sondra

From: crewchief <crewchief@centurytel.net>
Sent: Thursday, August 1, 2024 8:09 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Cc: shmybell@centurytel.net
Subject: Item 24-1075 Unsheltered Population

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Council members, 
 
Please do not allow camping for the unsheltered population at Houska Park. The previous experience of 
allowing them to camp at Houska Park proved that it is not a good solution. Security for the entire Isle La Plume 
community was not adequate to ensure proper personal and property protections. 
 
Jim Morris  
1210 Bennett Street 
 


